
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 16th September 

High Storrs Roadshow visits  

Hunter’s Bar Junior School, 6-7pm 

High Storrs Headteacher, Claire Tasker, and other staff will 

make a 30 minute presentation about High Storrs School 

and the transition programme, followed by an opportunity 

for Y6 parents to speak to staff and ask any questions. 

 

 

THURSDAY 26TH SEPTEMBER 

High Storrs Open Evening, 5.30-8pm 

for Y5 & Y6 pupils and their parents 

High Storrs invite you to come and see the school in action.  

The subject areas will be open, and you will be able to 

meet students and staff. 

 

 


